
Me Horowhenua Whakauru i Te Paroita Māori?
Should Horowhenua Introduce a Māori Ward? 
We want to know what you think
Consultation with the community opens on Tuesday 6 April 2021 and closes at 5pm on 
Tuesday, 4 May 2021.

Horowhenua District Council is seeking your feedback on the options outlined.  
The feedback form allows you to have your say on what option you prefer for Horowhenua.

You can provide feedback by:

• Visiting www.horowhenua.govt.nz/MaoriWard

• Emailing recordsprocessing@horowhenua.govt.nz
(Please write ‘Māori Ward feedback’ in the subject line)

• Posting the form to Horowhenua District Council, Private Bag 4002, Levin 5540
(Attn: Māori Ward feedback)

• Dropping the form to Council offices at 126-148 Oxford Street (Levin),
Te Takeretanga o Kura-hau-pō; Te Awahou Nieuwe Stroom or Shannon Library.

Me Horowhenua Whakauru i Te Paroita Māori?/Should Horowhenua Introduce a Māori Ward?

Full name:

Name of organisation (if applicable):

Street Address:

Phone:

Email:

Which option do you prefer? 

   Option A - Status quo – no Māori Ward

   Option B - Council introduces a Māori Ward

Comments

  Please tick the box if you want to keep your contact details private 




